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On 27 Jun 2016, at 6:12 pm, George Howcroft <howcrof@bigpond.net.au> wrote:

> Dear  Sirs,
> We have recently read that the Minister Rob Pyre has introduced a Reformed Bill to remove all  protection on
 Abortion. Were strongly believe that this gives women no protection or safeguards  for themselves or the
 unborn baby.
> Yours Faithfully Cathy & George Howcroft
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